March 4, 1939

Mr. M. N. Broughton Box 1737 Shreveport, Louisiana

Dear Nap:

I thank you for your letter of February 28, and the roll of films which you sent recently. The films arrived safely and I have had enlargements made from them. Unfortunately, the pictures are somewhat out of facus and will not make very good illustrations. Should you ever go down to Montgomery again I would appreciate it if you would try to make another set of pictures of the Yegua-Jackson contact. I am sorry I did not let you know right away about the films. I intended to return those films in the near future.

Hoping to see you in Oklahoma City for the A.A.P.G. meeting.

Cordially yours,

H. B. Stenzel, Geologist

HBS: LLL